
Medina County LEPC Meeting 
March 25, 2010 

 
Members Present:   Christina Fozio  - EMA   Jean Daniel – MC Health Dept 
   Shandra DeVoe - EMA             Alliss Strogin - Retired  
   Ed Schneider – Retired   Ron Fodo - OEPA 

Dave Kersten – Red Cross  Jacqui Russell - MH 
   Ron Zambetti – Westfield Co.  Don Stewart – MC Health Dept     
                                        Mike Salamone – MC Public Transit Buck Adams - EMA 
                Mike Kollert - WRH 
    
The Medina County LEPC Meeting was called to order at 8:39am. 
 
A motion to approve the January 28, 2010 meeting minutes was made by Mike Kollert, 
seconded by Ed Schneider and unanimously approved by all. 
Don Stewart will chair the meeting today. 
 
Correspondence: None to report 
 
The Medina County EMA will be creating an informational brochure about the possible 
disasters in the County that will be funded by Homeland Security money ($10,000).  Job and 
Family Services will be assembling the flip book.  There will be approximately 50,000 created. 
A few or the lessons learned from the March 18th exercise include creating a new message form 
for the EOC,  having better ID of personnel, and some communications glitches.  Otherwise it 
went well for all agencies/departments involved.  There will be more training scheduled for the 
use of the EOC. 
There were between 650-850 players for the exercise and there will be an After Action meeting 
in Columbus (OEMA) on April 1, 2010. 
 
The next required LEPC exercise will be by June 30, 2011. 
 
Once Around: 

- Michael from MC Public Transit will get us his radio frequencies. 
- Jean Daniel reports there are still H1N1 vaccines left and the Health Dept is beginning 

planning for the next flu season 
- Jacqui reports that Medina Hospital is still having phone outages 
- Ron from OEPA would like to present the LEPC with a refresher of Hazardous Waste 

Laws/RCRA/CRO at the next meeting 
- Dave reports that the Red Cross is moving their office to 780 E Smith Rd starting 

tomorrow 
 
A motion to adjourn the MC LEPC meeting was made by Alliss, seconded by Jean and approved 
by all.  **The next meeting will be July 1, 2010 as this starts the meeting change of date.** 
 


